
LEGAL NOTICE 

 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Brookfield Conservation Commission at a regular 

meeting held at Brookfield Town Hall on September 7, 2022 took the following action: 

 

Approved: The most comprehensive quote from Quality Dry Basement for 8 Nabby Road 

remediation.  The purchase of $559.90 in plants from Earthtones.  A budget of $225 to purchase 

and install the pollinator garden gate entry door.  

 

Said notice is on file in the Town of Brookfield Land Use Office, Town Hall, 100 Pocono Road, 

Brookfield, CT  06804. Dated in Brookfield, Connecticut, this September 12, 2022.  Brookfield 

Conservation Commission 

 


